
Are you beginning your Continuous Professional Learning Portfolio Cycle and have questions or want 
to connect with your peers to brainstorm goal setting ideas? Or have you already implemented your 
continuous professional learning plan but are looking for an opportunity to share your plan with others 
and further reflect on what you have learned so far on your journey and next steps? 

These two sessions are informal. This will be a supported session and an opportunity for you to connect 
with your peers and Niagara Child Care Sector Executive to share and discuss your planning. Please 
bring your portfolio with you to share with others.

Please note there will also be an opportunity for Francophone educators to foster and support peer to 
peer sharing at a French language discussion group that will be available at both events.

Tuesday October 2, 2018 or Thursday November 1, 2018 from 6:30 pm to 8:00 pm (both dates)

ECCDC Conference Room, 3340 Schmon Parkway, Thorold

No cost, registration is required. To register, contact the ECCDC at 905.646.7311 ext. 304,
email eccdc@eccdc.org or visit www.eccdc.org.
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This session is offered in partnership with Niagara Child Care Sector Executive
and the Early Childhood Community Development Centre
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